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Last week at Cavalry: We have all been very busy performing 
our Christmas plays and presentations so that they could be 
filmed to share with families this week. Thank you again to Tom 
and Gordon from 20Twenty who have supported us with filming 
and editing the videos. Please remember that we do not have 
parental consent in place for you to share these videos more 
widely than with your own immediate family and they must not 
be posted on Facebook or any other social media. 

  

Reception and Year 1: your videos will be 
posted in your learning websites on 
Thursday 16th December.
Years 2 and 3: your video will be posted in 
the google classroom on Thursday 16th 
December. 
Years 4, 5 and 6: your video will be posted 
in the google classroom on Friday 17th 
December. 

Please check that you have the relevant 
login and password details ready, and ask 
your child’s class teacher if you need help.
Just a reminder: dogs should not be brought onto the school 
site, even if carried in the owner’s arms. Many thanks for your 
support with this. 



Last week we raised funds for Save the 
Children via our Christmas jumper day. 
Thank you for your donations, which 
reached a total of £281.75

Dates for your Diary:
Wednesday 15th December at 3.00 p.m. - Nursery Christmas Sing 
Song for parents - please make sure your child has hat and gloves 
ready to sing outdoors.
Friday 17th December - last day of term and ‘wear your pyjamas’ day 
in Nursery
Wednesday 5th January 2022 - school and nursery re-open
14th to 18th February - school and nursery closed for half term
All term dates for 2021 - 2022 are available on the school 
website.

St Peter’s Church Christmas Tree 
Festival: Once again, Cavalry’s tree was a 
winner in the Christmas tree competition! 
Well done, Mrs Nosworthy, and the children 
in Class 5 and Class 12 who made the 
beautiful decorations. 

At the end of this term we will be saying thank you, goodbye and 
good luck to Mrs Turrell, who has been teaching in Year 1 for the last 
few years. Mrs Turrell is moving on to an exciting new role as 
manager of an early years’ setting near Ely. We also have a new 
member of staff joining us in January - Mrs Megicks will join our 
team of regular cover teachers working with different classes across 
the school. 

On behalf of the staff and children at 
Cavalry, we would like to wish you all a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year!


